

Serhii Zhuk

Yours: 15.02.2024

No 12

Ukraine Charity Foundation Source of

Revival

info@cfsrua.com

Ours: 07.03.2024

No 9-8/198-2

Dear Mr. Zhuk,

Thank you very much for your letter regarding the contribution of Urmas Sõõrumaa in providing humanitarian aid to Ukraine. The field of humanitarian aid falls under the responsibility of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Estonia, which is why we forwarded the letter to them.

On behalf of the Estonian Ministry of Culture, we wish you much success and strength in your activities.

Yours sincerely,

Meelis Kompus

Head of Department of Communication and International Cooperation

Anneli Vilu +372 6282235 Anneli Vilu@kul.ee